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Vote by mail is safe, secure, and makes it easy for ALL Oregonian’s voices to be 

heard. Attempts to change our vote-by-mail system is a clear attempt at voter 

suppression and a power grab by a political party that knows the only way it wins is 

by disenfranchising as many voters as possible. Focus on fixing real issues, not 

enabling the fascist agenda that is overtaking our country.  


